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TLC July Renewals 

The Virginia Department of Human Resource Management (DHRM) and The Local Choice 

Health Benefits Program (TLC) are keenly aware of the high priority that TLC groups place 

on planning and budgeting for health benefits and the tight deadlines that local 

jurisdictions face. The Local Choice is in the process of procuring an administrative 

services contract for medical, prescription drug, and behavioral health benefits including 

the employee assistance program. The procurement process enables TLC to offer its 

groups the best and most competitive benefits available. 

As a result of that process, July renewals will be delivered slightly later than normal. You 

can expect the July renewals to be delivered no later than Monday, March 3, 2025. 

TLC continues to be an excellent choice for you and your employees, and we value the 

opportunity to serve you. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at TLCPolicy@dhrm.virginia.gov. 

Please do no reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the The Local Choice 

mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 

 

 


